Jen.19,1939

Dear Dr.Allen: :

_ Your letter of January 17th with copy of

your letter to Mr.Tower on a uniform interpretation
of basketball rules, has come to Dr.Brown's desk
during his sbsence.BHe will returmm the end of next

week, when this communication will come to his atten-
tion. Thenking you,

Sincerely,

D onne tt) Forectt

Office Secy., Natl.Assn.of
Approved Basketball Officials.



